
GREENBELT Middle School
2021-2022 School Year

Dear incoming  7th Grade Parent or Guardian, 

New immunization requirements where issued during the 2014-2015 school year, for children entering 
7th grade will now need 1 additional Tdap and 1 Meningcoccal.

                                                   
These new requirements are in addition to the existing school immunization requirements. 

According to Maryland School Immunization Regulations (COMAR 10.06.04), in order to be registered in school, 
students must be immunized according to the Maryland Recommended Childhood Immunization Schedule.  

Due to COVID there will be a NO-CONTACT Immunization DROP OFF place your 
child’s immunization in the box if any additional information is need we will contact you. 
Drop Off times are Monday-Friday 9am-3pm in the main lobby.  

You can submit your updated immunizations 3 ways:

1. Bring to school and DROP in box Monday-Friday 9am-3pm.
2. Fax to 301-513-5097
3. Email to greenms@pgcps.org

If you have questions about immunizations that are required for school, please call your child’s doctor or 
the school nurse. 
Thank You
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